

## Limestone Township Fire Protection District

Larry W. Gilmore, Chief, Fire and Emergency Services

Memo for: To whom it may concern

14 Jan 21

From: Larry W. Gilmore, Chief

Subject: Reading at Monthly Board Meeting-14 Jan 21

As the board chair of the Limestone Township Fire Protection District, I have determined that due to the ongoing pandemic and the risks associated with meeting in person, the board meetings shall be held by virtual videoconference or phone conference with allowances made for the public to attend and participate virtually or by phone conference. This meeting method will go into effect immediately and remain in effect until further notice.

Any questions may/be directed to the undersigned.

R. "Tom" Helfrich

**Board President** 

Limestone Fire Protection District

R. Tom Heefinds